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RE: Pending Release of the Draft Environmental Impact Report for the 401 Water Quality
Certification for FERC 2105

Dear Felicia,

The Plumas County Board of Supervisors is aware that the Water Resources Control Board
will be releasing at some time in the near future the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR)
for the 401 Water Quality Certification for the Pacific Gas and Electric FERC 2105 license. The
Plumas County Board of Supervisors has the following questions regarding the pending Draft
Environmental Impact Report.

* When will the Draft Environmental Impact Report be released?

* Will there be any new analysis in the Draft EIR regarding the cold water in Lake Almanor or
anticipated in the future related fo climate change?

* Has the preferred alternative been identified, and if so, what is the preferred alternative?
The Plumas County Board of Supervisors appreciates the opportunity to participate in the

Draft Environmental Impact Report process for the 401 Water Quality Certification for the
FERC 2105 license and looks forward to receiving answers to these questions.

Sincerely

Tl ecagferr
Terry Swofford, Chair
Plumas County Board of Supervisors

Cc: Thomas Howard, Executive Director State Water Resources Control Board
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